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APR 1 - 1985

Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Messrs. B. H. Little and
C. H. Brown of this of fice on January 20 through March 9,1985, of activities
at Callaway Nuclear Plant authorized by hTC Operating License No. hTP-30 and
to the discussion of our findings with Mr. Steve E. Miltenberger at the con-
clusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and inter-
views with personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790, a copy of this letter and the enclosure will
be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely, !

l
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R. F. Warnick, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

: Enclosure: Inspection Report
'

No. 50-483/85002(DRP)

cc w/ enc 1:
W. H. Weber, Manager, Nuclear

Construction
S. E. Miltenberger, Plant Manager
R. L. Powers, Assistant Manager

Quality Assurance
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Region IV
K. Drey
Chris R. Rogers, P.E.

Utility Division, Missouri
Public Service Commission
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